EyePromise Supports IDOC Member Doctors
As we all try to navigate these uncertain times, EyePromise is here to support IDOC practices and doctors.  Like many of you our company is practicing social distancing in accordance with CDC recommendations, but we are still working diligently to ensure your patients receive the vitamins they need. That means we are still addressing your calls, emails, chats, and orders; we are still shipping orders; and we are still available when you need us.
Additionally, EyePromise has partnered with IDOC to offer home delivery options through our Auto Refill Program to enhance practice profitability.   
Auto Refill Program Details
· EyePromise’s Auto Refill Program ensures patients continue to receive products while generating practice profits during temporary closures.  
· IDOC practices can generate $700+ this month for your practice while maintaining patient care.
This program can be accessed by contacting your local Regional Account Manager, eyepromise.com, by phone at 866-833-2800 or by contacting me at pcurran@eyepromise.com. 
Keep in mind that every order placed through EyePromise is credited back to your practice as long as your doctor code or your name is used.
This is one of the most difficult business challenges many of us have faced, and EyePromise is here to support all IDOC practices through these trying times.  
Please reach out if we can help, and please take care of yourself and each other.

Patrick Curran
Senior Sales Director
pcurran@eyepromise.com 
773-701-1254
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